
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because, information on the health of a child should only be known to the 
parents and those persons they chose to share it with. Health information should not be openly 
available to the any system, the government or the public. 
 
Regards,  
Graciela Cargni  
3565 Riverknoll Way 
West Linn, OR 97068  
 


